
As part of the No Child Left Behind year of action, in February 2019 we will be looking at 

relationships and how having healthy, positive relationships can help young people to 

thrive. 

No Child Left Behind and Gloucestershire Domestic Abuse Support  Service (GDASS) 

would therefore like to invite you to attend : 

 

FREE Domestic Abuse and DASH Training sessions for teachers and 

support staff with the aim to support teachers in supporting young 

people and parents who are experiencing domestic abuse. 

 

This is a 3 part, twilight course for teaching and school staff in primary, 

secondary or higher education. The workshops are for education staff who 

are interested in becoming more aware of what domestic abuse is, the 

impact it has on young people and what they, as an organisation, can do 

to help support the young people and the parents they are working with. 

The workshop will cover what professionals working with young people can 

do and how to respond effectively and safely.   The course will also give an 

overview of the Domestic Abuse Stalking and Harassment (DASH) risk 

assessment which is completed with both young people and adults to 

assess their risk due to domestic abuse.  

 

The course will be run by Sarah Pinkney from Gloucestershire Domestic 

Abuse Support Service. 

 

Participants should attend all 3 sessions which will take place at Oakwood Primary 

School, Cotswold Road, Cheltenham, GL52 5HD on: 

 

Wednesday 13 February 2019 

Wednesday 27 February 2019 

Wednesday 6 March 2019 

All sessions are from 4pm to 5.30pm. 

 

The event is limited to 30 people and if you would like to book a space please email 

Nochildleftbehind@cheltenham.gov.uk   - places will be given on a first come, first 

served basis and your attendance will be confirmed to you. 
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